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In regard to Senator White’s questioning regarding the cost of the Ashurst 
investigation, Ms Walsh stated the invoice amount was approximately 
$240,000 AUD. Ms Walsh would like to clarify that the total cost was 
$230,201.14 AUD. 

Ms Walsh also advised that the request of the Surry and Sussex Police to be 
reimbursement for costs involved with repairing the vehicles involved in the 
incident, was with Comcover for consideration. Ms Walsh wishes to advise that 
this afternoon the department was informed that Comcover has accepted the 
claim. 


